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Good afternoon!
 
As middle and high school students are preparing for their summer vacations, we thought this might be a great time for them to consider participating in
the 2024 Congressional App Challenge.  This national competition is another way to encourage students to advance their coding skills by creating and/or
developing an app they may or may not have worked on during the school year.  Students may submit their own app as individuals, or as teams of up to
four, for a chance to receive national recognition for the same.  Please share the attached flyer with CTE teachers, advisors, students, and others, as you
deem appropriate.   Thank you.
 
Kind regards,
Wilhelmenia
 
Wilhelmenia I. Rembert
Senior District Advisor
U. S. Representative Jeff Jackson (NC-14)
Phone: 202.225.5634                                                                                                                                                   
Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov
https://jeffjackson.house.gov/
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